
Hello families,  

 

As we are entering the season of inclement weather, which 

can include school closings and two hour delays, I sent home a 

“snow day” packet for your student.  

 

If we have a school cancellation I ask for your student to 

complete one worksheet of choice. Please have your student 

bring back the completed page(s) when we return to school. 

 

If we have a two hour delay your child will need to be here at 

school by 9:50am. Should you have any questions or concerns 

feel free to reach out to me.  

 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Beasley 

abeasley@riselearningcenter.org 

 


